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White Flag Ministry
Received since October 1st:  $  42,970.00 

FBC 2020
Vision Campaign
Contributions Received:   $       144,600.00
Pledged:     $  34,545.00 

 
 

 

 Sunday, January 26, 2019
  9:30am  Children’s Music - Choir Room
  9:30am Sunday School 
 10:10am  Sanctuary Choir
 10:30am Worship Service
  
  Tuesday, January 28th
 5:00pm Finance Meeting

 Wednesday, January 29th 
 5:30pm  Dinner
 6:15pm  Youth & Children Activities
 6:15pm  Adult Bible Study
 7:00pm  Sanctuary Choir Rehearsal

Thursday, January 30th
 1:00pm  TriCounty Bridge
 1-2:00pm Food Pantry

Gifts have been given to the Food Pantry Fund in memory of
GEORGE FRED COMBS

EUGENE BARNETT
BETTY WELLS 
FLOYD CURD

by
Joan Black

A gift has been given to White Flag Ministry 
in honor of ANNA LITTERAL

by
Matt & Robin McCollough

Serving at White Flag this week:

 01/27: Monday - Angelo Bargo
 01/28: Tuesday - Dana Curry & Hospital Staff
 01/29: Wednesday - Shriners Y.A.
 01/30: Thursday - Lindsay Lowe
 01/31: Friday - Catherine Ely & Grace Ladies

AVOID THE CHRISTMAS RUSH!

The First Baptist Church Shoebox Ministry invites you to 
participate year around. Each month we will be collecting 
items that can be placed in the shoeboxes. For the month 
of January we would like to collect washcloths and bars 
of soap.  You will find collection boxes marked “Shoebox 
Ministry” at entrances and in the hall outside the church 
office. 



 
First Baptist Church at Worship

The Third Sunday after Epiphany
January 26, 2020

Ten-thirty O’clock in the Morning

Scripture Lessons
Isaiah 9:2-4

Psalm 27:1, 4-9
Matthew 4:12-23

Anthem by The Sanctuary Choir
Footsteps of Jesus

Sermon by Phil Majors
“Faith to Take the Next Step”

 
 

 

Pastoral Care Emergencies
Nights and Weekend:

Minister:  Jefferson Calico
           669-0861 
            
If you are unable to reach this 
minister, please leave a message 
on voice mail. Messages will be 
monitored at regular intervals.

Deacon:   Joyce Parker
          528-1391

USHERS & GREETERS
January 26, 2020

1. Colleen Darabant
2. Norman Teague
3. Geoff Marietta
4. Sherry Pace
4. Ernie Rich
4. Nancy Rich
5. John Goins
5. Stan Brasher
5. Ron Herd
6. Steve Surmont
6. Bob Adkins
7. David Landrum

 January 19th Summary:
  
  Budget Offerings:  $               5,878.00 
        Fiscal YTD Budget Offerings: $          165,654.00
  YTD Budget Goal: $          161,356.00
        Loose Change: $                     44.63

Loose change received in January will benefit The White Flag Ministry.

January 26th:
       Nursery:   Jill House
      Children’s Church:    John & Savannah Blevins
    Lisa Harrison and Sherry Pace

The sanctuary flowers for Sunday, January 26th
are placed in memory of 

JOSEPH “BO” PACE
by

Janet Pace

Wednesday, January 29th:
Menu     Volunteers
Lasagna    Jenny Daniel
Green Salad    Cindy Finneseth
Garlic Bread    Glennis Hensley
Dessert

CBF Survey: Your 15 min. = $5 of CBF missions & 
ministry support
 
Fifteen minutes of your time can help shape the future of the 
Cooperative Baptist Fellowship and at the same time, unlock 
financial support for CBF Global Missions and theological 
education. From now until Feb. 2, the Cooperative Baptist 
Fellowship wants to hear from you (and all Cooperative 
Baptists!) about your church ministry involvement and personal 
ministry aspirations. For each of the first 3,000 people to submit 
CBF’s survey, $5 will be donated to the Offering for Global 
Missions and theological education. 
To take the survey, please visit www.surveymonkey.com/r/
boldfaithfulness6. 
For a paper copy of the survey, please contact the church office.

 Thank you for the wonderful meal that you prepared for us. It 
was delicious and the table decorations were very fitting. We also 
appreciate the use of the church for our visitation. We appreciate 
your thoughtfulness more than we can ever express in words. 

Yours truly, 
Kim Swafford - Family of Betty Wells

In Case of Inclement Weather . . .

When the Corbin School System cancels classes because of 
weather, evening activities at FBC will also be cancelled. Changes 
from the usual Sunday schedule will be made by 8:00 a.m. for 
morning events and by noon for afternoon and evening
events. For information regarding changes, consult the church 
website or Facebook page. Information will also be shared 
through WCTT radio and WKYT television.


